






increasing demands for maintenance, repair, and/or replacement of aging infrastructure. The

financial demands for funding of these current and foreseeable projects is vital to maintaining

the District's ability to provide quality and compliant sanitary sewer services to its

customers. Accordingly, the District believes that the three (3) year averaging method is

appropriate.

SUMMARY 

Overall, the District does not have any significant objections to the Staff Report with

the exception of the calculation of average annual principal and interest payments. To that

extent, the District would respectfully request that the Public Service Commission approve

its proposed Rate Adjustment utilizing the three (3) year average method as opposed to the

Staff Report's recommendation of a five (5) year average.
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